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FIFTH NATIONAL CONVENTION OF THE INTEGRATED PROFESSIONAL 
COUNSELOR’S ASSOCIATION OF THE PHILIPPINES (IPCAP) 

 
 The Integrated Professional Counselors’ Association of the Philippines (IPCAP) 
will hold its  Fifth National Convention with the theme  “Counseling Smorgasbord:  
Therapeutic Approaches and Techniques” on February 8-10, 2012 at the University of 
Baguio (UB), Baguio City. 
 
 The Convention aims to equip the counselors with empirically proven and 
locally adaptive counseling techniques and approaches. 
 
 The guidance counselors from both elementary and secondary schools 
nationwide are invited to attend this activity. 
 
 Each member shall be charged a registration fee of Three Thousand Seven 
Hundred Pesos (PhP3,700.00) while the non-member will be charged Four Thousand 
Two Hundred Pesos (PhP4,200.00). 
 
 For more information, interested participants may contact Fr. Bernardo R. 
Collera, SVD, RGC, Chairman, IPCAP Board at any of the following mobile phone 
nos.:  0919-6236-605 and 0932-4459-810 or send him a message through e-mail 
address:  berngu721@gmail.com.; or Dr. Julian R. Montano, RGC, Convention Chair 
at mobile phone no.:  0917-5026-992 or send him a message through e-mail address: 
julmont3@yahoo.com. 
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